
From: Solmar Water
To: UTC DL Records Center; Young, Mike (UTC)
Subject: Docket U-200281 Special Open Meeting
Date: Friday, June 12, 2020 4:52:22 PM

Dear Commission,
In our office we have a sneeze shield, wear face masks and gloves to keep staff and customers
safe.  Under the current requirements customer invoices must be printed on paper and mailed
to each customer via USPS.  May we send customer invoices via email?
Respectfully,
Kate O'Claire
Solmar Water System, Inc.
360-683-7191
solmarwater@gmail.com R
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